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Measure Description:
Directs the Department of Transportation to issue Fallen Public Safety Officer registration plates.
Authorizes surcharge for issuance of registration plates on behalf of nonprofit groups to be set by
administrative rule of not less than $2.50 and not more than $16 per plate. Authorizes nonprofit-group
registration plate for fallen public safety officers to include decal indicating plates are issued to recognize
fallen public safety officers

Revenue Impact: Minimal, below $50,000

This measure is expected to generate small amounts of revenue. There exist many non-profit Group
plates; all of the plates are available to anyone. After paying for costs, the resulting revenue amounts are
minimal.

Impact Explanation:

The Driver and Motor Vehicle Services Division (DMV) of the Department of Transportation offers non-
profit group license plates for passenger vehicles registered in Oregon. Such plates include an additional
$10 registration fee, payable every two years (with the exception of the “Share the Road” registration
plate, which is due only at initial issuance), with all funds raised after the collection of a DMV surcharge
going to the nonprofit entity. There exist many non-profit Group plates. All of the plates are available for
purchase to anyone. With the exception of the Share the Road plate, all of the group non-profit plates are
printed on the Oregon tree license plate.

Creates, Extends, or Expands Tax Expenditure: Yes No


